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	PROPOSAL: Joe Louis Greenway Community Outreach Mtgs: Dequindre Cut Extension & Hamtramck Drive
	OUTREACH DETAILS: GSD will present at 2 city-wide online DONCAST meetings on September 26, 2022 & October 24, 2022 at 5:00PM, in partnership w/ the Dept of Neighborhoods. 

(312) 626-6799  (346) 248-7799 Meeting ID # 363-140-9738

Zoom: http://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/3631409738


	ADMINISTRATIVE SUMMARY: The Joe Louis Greenway is a proposed 27.5-mile pathway for walkers, joggers, and cyclists. The goal of this presentation is to share the designs of the Dequindre Cut extension between E Warren and E Grand Boulevard, installing bike lanes on Hamtramck Drive, removing bike lanes from St. Aubin, and the security system features of the Joe Louis Greenway to maximize safety. Full construction costs for this 3-mile phase is approximately $20.9M and includes environmental remediation, security cameral network, walking and running paths, bike lanes removal and installation, stormwater infrastructure, a rail crossing and street furniture.

Installation of the bike lanes will cost approximately $2.7M.
Installation of the camera surveillance technology for the entire loop is estimated at $1.8M.
Bike lane removal on St. Aubin will cost $3,000.00

Construction dates are to be determined. Email us to subscribe to news & share your feedback. 
	ONLINE FEEDBACK: Send feedback to: joelouisgreenway@detroitmi.gov 



For information about the Joe Louis Greenway, visit www.joelouisgreenway.com 




